
From: Pat Powers-Jaeger [mailto:pjaeger777@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2016 9:51 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: HAYDEN ISLAND BIKEWAY PLAN... 
 
Dear Sirs: 
 
I just found out tonight about this proposed “Hayden Island Bikeway Plan.”  THIS WOULD BE A 
DISASTER! 
 
Please rethink this.  I have lived here for the past 15 years and love having this river view.  I am almost 
80 years old and had planned to leave here in a pine box!  It would be very difficult for me to move, 
and with the rent situation in Portland - - - where could I go for this amount of money??? 
 
I found this news very unsettling!  I think you need to reconsider this plan as we are mostly retired 
people living out the balance of our lives here. 
 
To think that we would LOSE our homes at this late date in our lives would be criminal!  You need to go 
back to the drawing board on this one! 
 
Sincerely, 
Pat Powers-Jaeger 
2361 N. Menzies Ct. 
Portland, Or. 97217 
(503) 247-7530 
 


